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To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Mary Hamann, P.E., Assistant City Engineer 

 

Subject: Temporarily Relocating the “No Parking” signs 

 

Date:  April 28, 2022 

 

 

Vitesco Technologies Inc. has requested that the No Parking signs be removed from the north side of 

Continental Drive during their warehouse expansion.  Attached is Vitesco Technologies estimated time 

frame for construction.  The signs cannot be removed entirely for safety reasons.  The No Parking sign 

will begin 190 feet from Austin Street to a point 550 feet west on Continental Dr.  Should you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

NM/ 

 

Cc:   John Donnelly, Director of Public Works 

 File 

 

  


